
United States Senate 
COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC WORKS 

 
April 26, 1955 

 
 
 
 
 
Honorable Ralph H. Demmler 
Chairman 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 
 
Dear Mr. Demmler: 
 
 I am enclosing copy of S. Res. 59, which I introduced on February 21, 1955, and 
which was referred to the Senate Committee on Banking and Currency. 
 
 Senator Fulbright, Chairman of that Committee, tells me that he had written to 
your Commission, asking for information on this Resolution by March 23, 1955. 
 
 I understand that he has not yet received a report, as of this date, and I would like 
very much to have it. 
 
 With every good wish, I am 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Dennis Chavez, U.S.S. 
 
 
DC/fbm 
 
Enclosure 


